
 

 

                                                                                                    

 

Sixth Annual ‘A Walk in The Park’ – April 5, 2014 
Benefiting the Coachella Valley Autism Society of America 

Presented by B.E.S.T. Services, Inc. 

On April 5, 2014, I will be participating in a walk to raise awareness for Autism. All proceeds raised will 
go directly to the Coachella Valley Autism Society of America (CVASA), a non-profit organization. 
Donations received by CVASA are utilized to support monthly parent support group meetings and their 
year round social recreation program, offering students with Autism and their siblings an opportunity to 
participate in events within their community, whereas they may not typically be able to participate. 
Would you please assist me in supporting such a valuable cause by providing a tax deductible donation 
of your financial ability. Your support is greatly appreciated on behalf of the entire autism community. If 
you are interested in participating in the walk the day of the event please follow the Autism Walk link 
found at www.bestautismservices.com, or by calling 619-442-1271.  

Name  Email Address or Phone Number Donation Amount  
 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 

http://www.bestautismservices.com/

